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29/03/2023
NOTICE

This is to notify that with reference to notification no. 1430-F (P2), dated 25™
March 2023 issued by Finance Department of Government of West Bengal,
college will remain closed on 3 April 2023, Monday instead of 4™ April 2023,
Tuesday (as mentioned in Holiday List 2022-23) on account of “Mahavir

Jayanti”.
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